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UK Food & Beverage M&A Activity Saw Continued Recovery in 

Volume of Deals First Noted in T3 2023 
 

Oghma Partners is pleased to share the release of its review of the latest Mergers and Acquisition 
activity within the UK Food and Beverage Industry. 

 
Looking ahead, the short to medium term outlook is largely positive. We expect deal volume to 
continue at the significantly elevated levels (compared to 2021 and 22) first noted in the final 
tertial of 2023, supported by a more stable economic environment. The potential for further 
rate cuts by the BoE this winter should provide buyers, particularly financial buyers, with more 
opportunities to pursue M&A activity. 
 
A full copy of the report is available on request.  
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Carolyn Viney – Associate Partner 

carolyn.viney@oghmapartners.com 

+44 7887 756 571 

 
 

About Oghma Partners 

 
Based in London, Oghma Partners is an independent corporate finance advisory firm providing 

acquisition, divestment and strategy advice to UK and Continental European consumer-focused 

companies and investors. 
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